
 

    
 

FOI_1639_2023-24 – FOI Request concerning Waiting Times 
 
 
I am writing to request the following under the Freedom of Information Act:  
 
1. The number of patients waiting longer than 65 weeks for elective treatment at your 

trust as of 1st April 2024. 
Solent NHS Trust do not have any patients waiting for longer than 65 weeks for elective 
treatment. 


